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BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF STAFF WORKSHOP 

TO 

ALL FPSC PRACTITIONERS 

AND 

ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS 

UNDOCKETED 
FPSC HEARING PROCESS AND PROCEDURES 

ISSUED: July 17. 2015 

NOTICE is hereby given that staff of the Florida Public Service Commission will 

conduct a workshop at the following time and place: 

Tuesday, August 4, 2015, 10:00 a.m. 
Gunter Building, Room I 05 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850. 

PURPOSE AND PROCEDURE 

The purpose of this workshop is to address the process and procedures for FPSC 

evidentiary proceedings to discuss whether there are efficiencies and improvements that can be 

made, while ensuring due process for all parties. The topics for discussion will include 

discovery, introduction of evidence into the record, confidential information, orders establishing 

procedure, prehearing orders, and post-hearing process. 

If you would like to suggest a particular topic for discussion, please contact Mary Anne 

Helton. at (850) 413-6096 or mhelton@psc.state.fl.us. 

If you wish to comment but cannot attend the workshop, please forward your comments 

to Mary Anne Helton, Office of General Counsel, Florida Public Service Commission, 2540 

Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, on or before July 31, 2015, 

specifically referencing FPSC Hearing Process and Procedures. 




